
Celebrating 3 years of the Presentation college 

headford CUP 

primary schools’ blitz 

 

Monday at Headford GAA ground. 

MONDAY OCTOBER 14
TH

 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Coaches and Volunteers,  

On behalf of Presentation College Headford, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you for making our 

Football Blitz a resounding success! Your enthusiasm, teamwork, and sportsmanship created an 

unforgettable experience for everyone involved. 

To our local primary school students, your energy and joy on the field were truly inspiring. You 

showcased incredible talent and camaraderie, reminding us all of the joy of playing the game. 

To our secondary school students, thank you for stepping up as role models and mentors. Your 

leadership and encouragement made a significant impact on our younger players, fostering a spirit of 

community and collaboration. 

A special thanks to Mr Conor O’Dowd and Mr. Barry Biggins organisers of today’s PCH cup.  Your 

dedication, time, and effort behind the scenes ensured that the event ran smoothly and provided an 

enriching experience for all. 

To the parents and supporters, your presence and enthusiasm helped create a vibrant atmosphere. 

Thank you for cheering on our students and for your continued support of our school community. 

I hope everyone enjoyed the day filled with fun, learning, and friendship. Let’s carry this spirit of 

teamwork and sportsmanship forward into the rest of the school year! 

Much appreciated,  

Fiona Gallagher 

Principal 

Presentation College Headford 

 


